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Listen to the Spirit
How does the Spirit speak to us? That’s a question of supreme 

importance to teens and has some interesting answers. In the 

first article in the February issue, President Boyd K. Packer 

discusses the subject of listening to and seeing answers to our 

prayers. See page 2.

Celebrate Scouting
It’s Scouting’s 100th birthday in the USA! The program has 

been an important part of the lives of young men. Read 

the report on how important the values taught in Scouting 

are to teens. See page 26. 
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I Know That 
My Savior 
Loves Me
On pages 24 and 

25 you will find 

the complete 

text of “The 

Living Christ: The 

Testimony of the 

Apostles” which 

was released 

10 years ago 

last month. We 

encourage you 

to review the 

text with your children and share your own testimony of 

Christ with them. 

A Bulletin Board
If you have children that are nearing the end of Primary 

but are not quite old enough for Young Men or Young 

Women, tell them about the “Bulletin Board” in the Friend. 

This section, new in 2010, was created to help the Friend 

connect more with older readers. Readers can find experi-

ences from children their age, recipes, journal suggestions, 

inspiring thoughts, craft ideas and more.


